
Welcome Back Students Monday Memo Page 1 of 1 
 
 
 
 
Welcome Back to All Students - 
  
I hope you have had a good and fun summer and are ready to return to school.  I'm especially interested 
to hear about your summer reading on Kindness and what acts of Kindness you are most proud of!   
  
We have been planning, preparing and anxiously awaiting for your return.  Some of you are entering LHS 
for the very first time, just like I am.  It's a big school but with that comes an incredible amount of 
opportunities for students!  There are students from around the world that will be walking through our 
doors along with students who were born and raised in Lowell.  We want you to know that we can't wait 
to get to know all of our new students and welcome back our returning students.   
  
You are very important to us and we want to make sure you feel part of our school family.  Each of you 
will have advisory time where you will get to check-in with an adult daily.  Please know if there is every a 
time you want to stop in and share something with me or ask a question, I would love to meet and 
speak with you. 
  
Have a wonderful and meaningful start to the school year.  We believe in you and are here to help you 
have the best year possible, so let us know how we can help:) 
  
All the best, 
  
Marianne 
 

 


